
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Interrupted Learning 

  

Guidelines for 
  teaching staff: 

  

 2023  / 2024  -    unfor e seen school closure provision 
  



   
Interrupted Learning  

  

Context  

From time-to-time, unforeseen events can result in the closure of our school 

on health and safety grounds. These can include adverse weather 

conditions. During any such event, we aim to ensure that:  
  

  

 Quality-first remote education aligns as closely as possible with our in-school 

provision in allowing learners to continue mastering the curriculum and make 

good progress  
  

  

Guidance for teaching staff:  
  

Colleagues will be notified via email and the school website by 7.15am at the 

latest.  
  

Wherever possible, live lessons, via Google Meet, should take place as per 

the school timetable. Students should be notified via Google Classroom as 

to whether or not a ‘live lesson’ will take place.  
  

Where it is not possible to hold a live lesson, work should be uploaded to 

Google Classroom in time for the start of the timetabled lesson.  
  

There is no expectation that students will register with their tutor in the 

morning*  
  

there is no expectation that teaching staff register attendance to a live 

lesson*  
  

(*This guidance may change should prolonged school closure occur)  
  

  

Should it not be possible for a teaching colleague to set work for their 

class(es) via Google Classroom, the Head of Department should be notified 

so that they can ensure that work is set.  
  

  

B. Garner  

January 2023  
  

  

  



   


